
 

 

19th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

4AW Trip to Central Library 
 

I have managed to secure a trip out for the children on Thursday 3rd October, which is National 
Poetry Day. The children will be going to the Manchester Central Library to spend some time 
with Matt Goodfellow, a local children’s poet, and do some poetry work of their own! 
 
The children will travel by tram to St Peter’s Square straight after morning registration and 
return via the same route. The performance is an hour long and starts at 9.45am.  
 
A contribution of £1.50 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive 
sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay 
online for the trip via Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the 
office to collect a barcode, which you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. 
If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school, 
however you will still need to give consent via Parent Pay for your child to go on the trip.  
 
School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip 
without their school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis 
jacket so that they can be easily identified. 
 
Once again, we would be most grateful for any parent volunteers who could attend. 
Regrettably, such trips are very difficult to do without your support. If you are able to help, 
please could you let me know via email (messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk), or in 
person. We will be back at school by 11.30am at the latest. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Andy Wheeldon 
4AW Class Teacher 
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